
 

 

                                                                                                          
 

 

 

 

To: Council on Environmental Quality (CEQ), Environmental Monitor 

 

From: Robert Dollak 

 

Date:  June 10, 2021 

 

Subject:   East Haven Rifle Range Maintenance Building 

 East Haven, CT 

Memorandum of Findings and Determination 

 

 

 

On July 16, 2016 the Connecticut Military Department (CTMD) published a Notice of 

Scoping in the Environmental Monitor to solicit comments for the subject project. During 

the scoping period, CTMD received comments from the Connecticut Department of 

Energy and Environmental Protection. 

 

Based on the comments received, and the analysis documented in the attached 

Environmental Review Checklist, CTMD does not recommend the preparation     of an 

Environmental Impact Evaluation under the Connecticut Environmental Policy Act. 

Comments and recommendations received were reviewed in conjunction with the 

preparation of the Environmental Review Checklist and  addressed within the checklist, 

as appropriate. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at (860) 524-

4945, or via email at robert.f.dollak.nfg@mail.mil 
 

 

 

 

 

  

STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
MILITARY DEPARTMENT 

STATE ARMORY, 360 BROAD STREET, HARTFORD, 

CONNECTICUT 06105-3780 

 


